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Lourdes Primary School


September (2) Newsletter 2014





In Service Days





Last Thursday all Teaching and Support Staff took part in training in Raising Boys’ Achievement. 


On Friday we had training in Science in the morning and the Classroom Environment in the afternoon.























Dear Parents,





 Many thanks to all of you who managed to come to our Meet the Teacher Meetings. 


We hope you have a good holiday weekend. 





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Sponsored Bounce





In order for the children to take part it is essential that that the parental consent at the top of the form is completed and that your child has returned the form before or on the day. This event is organised by the Parent Council to raise funds for their events for all the children in the school and they will also provide juice and crisps for the children.


Thursday will be a non uniform day.




















Date for your Diary








 





Sponsored Bounce 	Thursday  25th September








Onsie Day		Friday 10th October





Flu Vaccination	Monday 27th October 





Halloween Disco	Thursday 30th October





                        


Parent Evenings        4th and 6th November





  











           




















Outdoor Learning





This week our Primary 4 children are visiting Stirling Castle as part of their work on Scotland.





All classes are planning visits for this Term or Term 2.





Primary 7 have also been on their Residential Trip to Barcapel this week.





Holiday and In Service Dates











September Holiday





Friday 26th and Monday 29th September 2014





 


October Holiday





Monday 13th October – Friday 17th October 2014








Christmas Holiday





Monday 22nd December – Friday 2nd January 2015


























 












































Lost Property





A large number of items have already been collected for this term and because there are no names on these items it is impossible to return them. All items were put on display at our Meet the Teacher but only a few items were collected. 


Once again could you please ensure that your child’s name is on each item of clothing and also lunch boxes.














School Allotment 





We were successful in our joint bid for funding with Sense Scotland and work will begin soon in order to landscape the area.

















Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice





The hospice is raising funds to relocate to a new building in Bellahouston Park. Our school will take part in a fundraising day along with many other primary schools by taking part in “Wear a onsie ( pyjamas ) to school” Day on Friday 1Oth October. We hope each child or family will make a £1 donation on the day.




















October Devotion to Our Lady





During this month Miss Morrison (Pr 6b Teacher) will be leading the Rosary in the Media Suite  each morning at 8.45 for any child in the school that wishes to attend.
































